
November/December 2024

Thank you to our incredible Caleb Greenwood community for a fantastic October! Thanks to
your support, we had two very successful events last month – the Jog-a-thon and the Fall
Festival. The success of these events is due to the hard work of our amazing volunteers, the
participation and cooperation of our teachers, and the incredible families that make our
community so special.

We are so grateful for each of you! Thank you, thank you, thank you! We hope you enjoyed
these events and look forward to even more fun together throughout the rest of the school
year!
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11/14 - Fundraising Dinner at Dos Coyotes -

4:00-8:00PM

11/19 - Picture Day Retake Day

12/4 - PTSO Board Meeting - 5:30PM

12/12 - Fundraising Dinner at Mendocino

Farms (Fair Oaks Location) - 2:00-8:00PM

12/13 - Morning Sing (8:15-8:45AM - Primary

Grades; 9:00-9:30AM - Intermediate Grades)

12/31 - Last day to purchase Yearbook with

Early Bird Pricing

1/8 - PTSO Board Meeting - 5:30PM

1/10 - Morning Sing (8:15-8:45AM - Primary

Grades; 9:00-9:30AM - Intermediate Grades)

Every Friday at 7:30AM -  Cougars on the Run 

(weather permitting)

Please always check the Calendar & the PTSO

section on the Caleb Greenwood website for the

most up to date information!

Upcoming Events

Contact Us!

calebgreenwoodptso@gmail.com
Caleb Greenwood Parents
(Private Facebook Group to stay in touch and in the know with
other families. Request to join and we will approve your request!

Volunteer Opportunities
While December is a quiet month for events
at Caleb (so far), we are looking for more
friends that would be interested in helping out
with planning and organizing some new
events for our community!

We also have a few positions opening up on
the PTSO Board at the end of this school year. 

Please reach out if you are interested and we
can chat more about volunteer opportunities!

Ms. Jillian and Ms. Hannah had their first chorus
practice this past week and it was absolutely
wonderful! We are so grateful for these
amazing music educators at Caleb! 

Caleb Children’s Chorus


